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I am glad to see this bill for Fort McClary State Historic Site, which is the first site 
you could visit when entering Maine, sometime called the gateway park. If you enjoy 
this fort and its condition, it represents how the other sites will be to visit. This site is 
in need of repairs for many structures.... from lose brick, crumbing mortar, roof leaks 
and more. One project the Friends of the Fort have collected donations for over the 
past 20 years, is for the 1808 Riflemen's House which needs a roof. What they have is
a drop in the bucket, and more is needed for maintenance and preservation throughout
the site. Help keep history alive from before the American Revolution to W W11. I 
know and have hoped for funding over the years...I just retired after 25 years as the 
S.P. Manager.


